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Belize Formally Opens High Commission in Guyana 
 

Belmopan, June 24, 2024.   

 

Today, the Belize flag was hoisted at the chancellery of the High Commission 

of Belize in the Cooperative Republic of Guyana, marking the nascent of its 

operations. This reveille ceremony was overseen by H.E. Gale Miller Garnett, 

High Commissioner of Belize to the Cooperative Republic of Guyana, 

accompanied by Captain Marion Hernandez, Second Lieutenant Ashley 

Lashawn Williams, and Lance Corporal Felecia Cal - Belize Defence Force 

soldiers undertaking studies in Guyana. 

 

The Government of Belize continues to expand its diplomatic network by 

establishing diplomatic relations with countries and by opening diplomatic 

representations aimed at bringing development, prosperity, and assistance 

to its citizens abroad. 

 

The establishment of this new diplomatic mission in Guyana is a concrete 

manifestation of Belize’s commitment to its bilateral relationship with Guyana, 

and its intention to bolster its presence in South America.  

 

The High Commission of Belize in the Cooperative Republic of Guyana is 

located at Lot 5 Lamaha Gardens, Corner Bel Air Avenue and Garnett Street, 

Georgetown, Guyana, and can be reached via email at hcbelize@mfa.gov.bz 
or telephone number: +592 503 1116. 
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